
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, October 20
th

: To be announced. 

 

Wednesday-October 23
rd

: 4:00-5:00 P.M. -Jr. Chi Rho will meet in Bish Hall. This group is for 

grades K-5.  

 

 

Friday-October 25
th

: 7:30 A.M.-Breakfast Club will meet at the church for all middle schoolers 

and high schoolers.  

*************************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS! 

 

Sunday, November 17
th

: The Outreach Committee will host their annual luncheon following the 

worship service. Ham, hash brown casserole, green beans, rolls and make your own sundaes will be 

served with a freewill offering going to help purchase needed food items for their food baskets. 

 

Christian Womens Fellowship annual Christmas Banquet will be held Thursday, December 5
th
 at 

6:00 P.M. with the theme being “Winter Wonderland.” Food Network Star Jason Smith will be 

preparing the meal again this year. The menu includes Orange Spiced Winter Salad, Garlic Rosemary 

Chicken with Cranberry Stuffing, Country Bling Sweet Tater Casserole, Bacon Green Beans, Clover 

Yeast Rolls with Molasses Butter and Apple Stack Cake Bread Puddin’ with Caramel & Spiced 

Whipped Cream. Tickets are $ 17.00 and will go on sale beginning November 3
rd

.  

 

Saturday, December 14
th

: CMF toy sale and Outreach Committee food baskets. If you would like to 

make a donation to purchase needed food items or toys for the toy sale, please make checks payable 

to Cynthiana Christian Church and designate on the check which project you will like to    

Youth Christmas Program: Sunday, December 15
th 

Backyard Ministries Craft Sale/Bake Sale: December 15
th
.  More information will follow. 

*********************************************************************** 

Green Chalice News You Can Use:  We are accepting gently used luggage for the foster care system 

until the end of October.  Items can be placed in the room across from the church office. Adult sized 

items will be sent to the Hope Center in Lexington or to Hazel Green.  Thank you for your 

stewardship.   

 

 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Membership/Evangelism Committee will be meeting Sunday, October 20
th
 following the worship 

service. You will meet in the Sunday School room across from the church office. 

 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Katherine Judy is recuperating from an outpatient procedure….Easton Frederick, grandson of 

James & Sandy Frederick, great grandson of Shirley Harney was admitted to Cincinnati Children’s 

Hospital due to pneumonia….Vicki Owsley, daughter-in-law of Ann Owsley is recuperating from 

surgery…. 

 

************************************************************************* 

 

A new Heritage Mission group has been formed for our church to update our history and preserve 

anything of historical interest.  The goals of this mission are to 1) gather information relative to our 

mission 2) electronically organize appropriate information for ease of retrieval and 3) display suitable 

items for viewing. 

 

We welcome your suggestions and invite anyone interested to become involved.  Do you have any 

documents, special church brochures, newspaper clippings or other items of interest tucked away and 

would like to share?  Was one of your ancestors instrumental in the work of our church?  You can 

leave your items with Kathy in the church office.  Please leave a note if we are to copy and return 

to you.  Also be sure to write your name on the back.  This is very important! 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact:  Carol McDanell, Chairman, Julie Edwards,  

Co-Chairman, Marilynn Bell, Paula Burden, Charla Nunnelley, or Martha Barnes. 

 

************************************************************************* 

October is Minister Appreciation Month 

Please take the time to let our ministers know how much you appreciate the time and care they share 

with us all. 

 

****************************************************************** 

ALL SAINTS SUNDAY 

As a part of Youth Sunday and All Saints Sunday, November 3
rd

, we will be recognizing 

deceased persons, who have had and still have an influence upon your life. Please submit their 

name on this form, or by email, so they can be mentioned as a part of the service. Thank you! 

 

Name or Names 
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CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, October 27
th
 is our day at 

Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please 

meet at Cedar Ridge at 2:00 P.M. 

fellowship with the residents. 

 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # VIII will meet 

Sunday, October 20
th
 & 27

th
. 

Elders are: David King, Buddy 

Renaker and Ardyth Whitson. 

 

 

Box Tops for Education are going 

electronic: many Box Tops now say 

“Scan.” Using your smart phone, 

download the free Box Tops for 

Education app, create an account, 

and select a specific school to receive 

the points.  After shopping and 

getting a receipt, open the app and 

use the scan button to scan the bar 

code of the store receipt.  It 

automatically finds any eligible items 

and records the points for your 

selected school.  It also indicates if 

no Box Top items were purchased. 

 Do not cut out the tops boxes that 

say “Scan,” and do not scan the the 

box top, but instead, scan the bar 

code of the store receipt. If you have 

any questions, see Sandy VanHook. 

 Some items still have the original 

Box Tops logo that require cutting. 

 These can be placed in the 

appropriate bin in the Communion 

Preparation Room.  Thank you for 

your support of our local schools.     

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message:  

    The Nationals are one game away from winning the National League Championship 

Series. They have defeated the St. Louis Cardinals three straight games. Gerardo Parra 

has been a top player in the series. His walk-up song in honor of his 2 year-old daughter 

is “Baby Shark.” There is even a baby shark that resides in the dugout of the Nationals 

for every game. Players oftentimes give “Baby Shark” hand signals to teammates. The 

song which is loved by our granddaughter Blake mentions, baby shark, mommy shark, 

daddy shark, grandma shark and grandpa shark. Not to mention verses such as “Let’s go 

hunt do do do do. Run away do do do do. Safe at last do do do do. Or it’s the end do do 

do do.” I am telling you that song can wear you down, over and over and over again. 

You also can make up your own verse like “Bishie shark do do do do.” It looks like the 

Nationals and all those baby sharks are headed to the World Series. 

      We will have a scripture lesson this week in which a widow encounters a judge. She 

is persistent to the point of being obnoxious in seeking the justice she believes is due. 

You will find the story in Luke 18: 1-8. Jesus is sharing with his followers a parable 

about their need to pray always and not to lose heart. In our religious lives, there are 

times when we have to be persistent. We must not give up easily. Even if it means that 

we keep doing the same thing over and over again. Wilbur and Orville Wright were 

reprimanded in high school for never paying attention in class. This was because they 

were so distracted by a machine, a machine heavier than air, that could actually fly. 

They were determined in their efforts. Jesus is suggesting in this parable that we never 

throw in the towel. Be with us on Sunday as our sermon will be entitled, “Prayers From 

Mother Teresa.” 

      ……Larry  

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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